
As we come to the end of another week, I would like to 

thank you all for your support. A sense of community  

effort and understanding has been really tangible 

throughout recent months, in particularly, since our     

return. 

 Please remember every Friday school ends at 1pm and 

1.15pm, until further notice. It is vitally important that you 

remember to collect your child on time so additional 

cleaning and sanitising of the school can take place. 

Well done to year 5 who have been learning from home 

this week. We have been monitoring your engagement 

and interaction in Google Classroom and are really     

impressed with how you have continue your learning. A 

massive well done to the entire year 5 teaching team for 

adapting so swiftly.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Ms A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher 

Friday, 18th September 2020 

FAB Update! 

FAB (Friends Association of Bonneville) Virtual Meeting Wednesday, 7th 

October at 9.30am  

To join the meeting, click this link- https://meet.google.com/gqz-obkm-jtv 

As all Bonneville parents are members of FAB, everyone is invited to attend. If you are a new parent to 

Bonneville, it is an opportunity to get to meet more of our community and join in to support fundraising and 

school improvement ventures. This year, we will need to be really creative about how we continue to en-

gage socially as a community, so get your thinking caps on (the more the merrier!) 

Important Dates For Your Diary 

 

Secondary Transfer Meeting    

 Wednesday, 23rd, September, 5pm 

Virtual Consultations    

 WC 19th October 

End of Term  

Friday, 23rd October 3.15pm 

www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

Join us on Twitter 

@bonnevilleps 

 

 

 

Extra Curriculum Clubs start    

Next Week 

Extra Curricular Clubs for Years 1 - 6 
will start on Monday 21st September. 
Booking forms have been online 
since Tuesday, 15th September 2020. 
Please ensure you have a confirmed 
place, if you expect your child to    
attend. 

Inclusion 

We would like to welcome Claire Watson, who is our 

new Speech and Language Therapist working  

weekly at our school. She will be supporting          

individual and groups of children across all year 

groups. If you have any concerns about your child’s 

Speech and Language development, please contact 

Mr Connelly, he will be happy to discuss this with 

Friday 17th July 2020 

 

School Meals 

 

The school meal menu is now live on 
Scopay. Please use the menu to confirm 
your child/ren’s lunch options for the 
week. 

 

Option 1 –  is for menu ‘B’ 

Option 2 –  is for menu ‘C’ 

Did you know?... 

-Did you know that year groups do not mix. This includes during playtimes and use 

of equipment 

-Did you know that staff members are also allocated to year group bubbles, and do 

not mix with each other or any other year group 

-Did you know that only key staff members are allocated to supervise year groups 

from a 2 metre distance 

-Did you know that although we are all onsite, staff meetings are still delivered      

virtually to reduce viral load and transmission risk 

-Did you know that we are creating an environment that significantly reduces  

chance of the virus incubating in our school. We do this by regularly cleaning and 

cleansing surfaces, equipment and our hands 

-Did you know that only six staff members are allowed in our staffroom at any one 

time 

-Did you know that children have lunch in their year groups bubbles in a designated 

space allocated to them, every single day 

-Did you know our enrichment clubs, Reading Café and Carry on Café are also      

delivered in year groups areas 

-Did you know that the keypad on the photocopiers get sanitised 

-Did you know the lower transmission rates are child to child 

-Did you know that isolation advice can be different, depending on the                    

circumstances of each individual case 

You will always be given the information you need, to keep you, your children and 

families as safe as possible! 

For more information, refer to the schools Risk Assessment 

 

 Google Classroom 

Homework 

From today, children from years 

1 to 6 will be required to access 

their homework in Google Classroom. If you have not    al-

ready done so, please ensure you have set up your child’s  

login using the information previously sent by the              

Administrative Team. 

NEW LOOK WEBSITE COMING 

SOON! 


